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Hapton C.E./Methodist Primary School  

Head Teacher: Mrs Amourelle Leyland  

Tel: 01282 771657  

www.hapton.lancs.sch.uk  

Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for he who promised is 
faithful. 

Hebrews 10:23  

Year 6 SATs Parents Meeting 

Monday 30th January 

3.15pm 

We would like to invite those parents of our Year 6 children 

into school for a meeting regarding this years upcoming 

SATs. 

This meeting will give you some insight to the SATs exams 

and the work we are already doing in school to help prepare 

the children. We will also discuss some areas you could    

continue to support them at home too.  

 

Following Mrs Leyland’s post on school spider yesterday, we 

have been able to source some SATs practice books at a   

reduced price, that we feel would be a great help for our 

Year 6 children.  

There are 4 books altogether in a set or you can purchase 

the separately.  

1 x book =  £4.00 (rrp £6.99) 

4 x books = £15.00 (rrp £25.96) 

If you would like to place and order please contact Mrs 

Wheeler by 31st January. 

Year 2 SATs Practice Books 

Following Mrs Leyland’s post on school spider          

yesterday, we have been able to source some SATs 

practice books at a reduced price, that we feel would 

be a great help for our Year 2 children.  

There are 4 books altogether in a set or you can      

purchase the separately.  

1 x book =  £4.00 (rrp £6.99) 

4 x books = £15.00 (rrp £25.96) 

If you would like to place and order please contact 

Mrs Wheeler by 31st January. 
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                               School Lunch Options for next week: 

Monday– Fish Fingers / Plant Based Meatballs / French Bread Pizza 

Tuesday— Meat & Pot Pie / Neapolitan Pasta / Jacket Potato 

Wednesday— Roast Chicken / Quorn Tikka Curry / Jacket Potato 

Thursday— Beef Burger / Mac & Cheese / Jacket Potato 

Friday— Fish Fingers / Cheese Pizza / Sandwich Selection 

         Afterschool Clubs           

 3.15pm-4.15pm 

The clubs below are available free of charge this half term if your child would like to stay after school to enjoy them. Please 

complete a consent form from the office if you have not already done so. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monies Owed 

 

 

 

We currently have over £600 owed to school for     

dinner money payments. 

If you receive a payment reminder, for any payment 

due,  please make a payment ASAP!  

If there is a problem in being able to pay please        

contact the office to inform us. 

Please could we remind everyone we ask for            

payments at the end of every week for items due. 

Future lunches may be refused if payments are not 

kept up to date.  

Breakfast Club should always be booked for and paid 

in advance.  

 

Year 6 Dental Survey 

Thank you to those parents who have already      

returned their consent forms for their children to be 

a part of the survey. 

If you would like your child to take part, please      

complete the consent form sent home yesterday and 

return it to school ASAP. 

This survey is an OPT IN consent form.  

Please could you return this ASAP so we can forward 

your child’s details on to them.  

The survey will take place in school on Monday 27th 

March 2023 in school.  

Thank You  

 

Monday 

Art Club—Class 2 

Jag Tag Rugby—Class 4 

Rugby—Class 3 

Tuesday 

Art Club—Class 3&4 

Dodgeball—Class 2 

Wednesday 

Football—Class 3 

Thursday 

Multi Sports—Class 1 
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Free School Meals 

Please could we appeal to our parents to take 5 minutes of your time to check if you and your child 

would be eligible to receive free school meals. 

We currently have a low number of free school meal applications and we feel families are missing out 

on this positive benefit because they haven't been informed where to submit an application. 

Please follow the link below to see if you could be eligible. 

Apply for free school meals - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

If you are struggling or do not have access to the application, Mrs Wheeler will be happy to help you if 

you contact her in the office. Please be confident all details will be kept confidential.  

Thank You  

Celebration Assembly 

Thank you to all our parents/grandparents who attended our assembly this morning, we 
love to see you all in school. 

Well done to the following children who received an award from their class teacher this 
week: 

 

Leo D, Zienna, Archie, Reggie, Emma, Noel, Harley BM, Laila, Max W, Maddie, Lexi and 
Leah P. 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

